# THE DAWSON HOLIDAY NEWSLETTER



ARTICLE TITLE

The purpose of a holiday newsletter is to keep friends and family updated on the events in your family's life and to share holiday greetings across the miles. The year-end holidays are a good time to tell about your experiences from the past year and to express warm wishes for the year to come.

Why send a family newsletter? Most people send greeting cards to friends and loved ones at

"If you could sum up your life over the past year, what would you say?"

these times. A newsletter is a more informative yet convenient way of keeping in touch with those you don't see as often as you'd like.

Writing a family newsletter can also be a fun activity to do together as a family. You can make everyone feel included as you take stock of the events in your life together.

First, sit down and talk about the most important things that have happened in the past year. What special memories do you share? What have you learned or come to understand? Has anyone in your family achieved any accomplishments (like a graduation from school or winning an award) or reached a major milestone (like retiring or moving into a new home)? Your family newsletter is a good place to share that information and relive those memories with

**Date of Issue** 

#### What's Inside:

- Parent News
- Kid News
- Pet News
- Our Family Vacation
- Our Move
- Our New Jobs

people who could not be there to share your joy the first time.

Also, think about who will be reading your family newsletter. What would your friends or distant family members most like to hear about? Do they have any special interests that your family shares?

# ARTICLE TITLE

When you send a holiday newsletter, you can let all of your family members write their own articles or stories. You can also include family portraits, children's school pictures, or photographs from family vacations. Think about what your family would tell each of your friends if you could see them face to face this holiday season. What would you most like to share?



# ARTICLE TITLE

The purpose of a holiday newsletter is to keep friends and family updated on the events in your family's life and to share holiday greetings across the miles. The year-end holidays are a good time to tell about your experiences from the past year and to express warm wishes for the year to come.

Why send a family newsletter? Most people send greeting cards to friends and loved ones at these times. A newsletter is a more informative yet convenient way of keeping in touch with those you don't see as often as you'd like.

Writing a family newsletter can also be a fun activity to do together as a family. You can make everyone feel included as you take stock of the events in your life together.

#### ARTICLE TITLE



When you send a holiday newsletter, you can let all of your family members write their own articles or stories. You can also include family portraits, children's school pictures, or photographs from family vacations. Think about what your family would tell each of your friends if you could see them face to face this holiday season. What would you most like to share?

#### ARTICLE TITLE

The purpose of a holiday newsletter is to keep friends and family updated on the events in your family's life and to share holiday greetings across the miles. The year-end holidays are a good time to tell about your experiences from the past year and to express warm wishes for the year to come.

Why send a family newsletter? Most people send greeting cards to friends and loved ones at these times. A newsletter is a more informative yet convenient way of keeping in touch with those you don't see as often as you'd like.

Writing a family newsletter can also be a fun activity to do together as a family. You can make everyone feel included as you take stock of the events in your life together.

First, sit down and talk about the most important things that have happened in the past year. What special memories do you share? What have you learned or come to understand? Has anyone in your family achieved any accomplishments (like a graduation from school or winning an award) or reached a major milestone (like retiring or moving into a new home)? Your family newsletter is a good place to share that information and relive those memories with people who could not be there to share your joy the first time.

Also, think about who will be reading your family newsletter. What would your friends or distant family members most like to hear about? Do they have any special interests that your family shares?

## ARTICLE TITLE

When you send a holiday newsletter, you can let all of your family members write their own articles or stories. You can also include family portraits, children's school pictures, or photographs from family vacations. Think about what your family would tell each of your friends if you could see them face to face this holiday season. What would you most like to share?

When you send a holiday newsletter, you can let all of your family members write their own articles or stories. You can also include family portraits, children's school pictures, or photographs from family vacations. Think about what your family would tell each of your friends if you could see them face to face this holiday season. What would you most like to share?

# ARTICLE TITLE

The purpose of a holiday newsletter is to keep friends and family updated on the events in your family's life and to share holiday greetings across the miles. The year-end holidays are a good time to tell about your experiences from the past year and to express warm wishes for the year to come.

Why send a family newsletter? Most people send greeting cards to friends and loved ones at these times. A newsletter is a more informative yet convenient way of keeping in touch with those you don't see as often as you'd like.

Writing a family newsletter can also be a fun activity to do together as a family. You can make everyone feel included as you take stock of the events in your life together.

First, sit down and talk about the most important things that have happened in the past year. What special memories do you share? What have you learned or come to understand? Has anyone in your family achieved any accomplishments (like a graduation from school or winning an award) or reached a major milestone (like retiring or moving into a new home)? Your family newsletter is a good place to share that information and relive those memories with people who could not be there to share your joy the first time.

Also, think about who will be reading your family newsletter. What would your friends or distant family members most like to hear about? Do they have any special interests that your family shares?

#### ARTICLE TITLE

When you send a holiday newsletter, you can let all of your family members write their own articles or stories. You can also include family portraits, children's school pictures, or photographs from family vacations. Think about what your family would tell each of your friends if you could see them face to face this holiday season. What would you most like to share?

#### ARTICLE TITLE

The purpose of a holiday newsletter is to keep friends and family updated on the events in your family's life and to share holiday greetings across the miles. The year-end holidays are a good time to tell about your experiences from the past year and to express warm wishes for the year to come.

Why send a family newsletter? Most people send greeting cards to friends and loved ones at

these times. A newsletter is a more informative yet convenient way of keeping in touch with those you don't see as often as you'd like.

Writing a family newsletter can also be a fun activity to do together as a family. You can make everyone feel included as you take stock of the events in your life together.

First, sit down and talk about the most important things that have happened in the past year. What special memories do you share? What have you learned or come to understand? Has anyone in your family achieved any accomplishments (like a graduation from school or winning an award)



or reached a major milestone (like retiring or moving into a new home)? Your family newsletter is a good place to share that information and relive those memories with people who could not be there to share your joy the first time.

Also, think about who will be reading your family newsletter. What would your friends or distant family members most like to hear about? Do they have any special interests that your family shares?

#### ARTICLE TITLE

The purpose of a holiday newsletter is to keep friends and family updated on the events in your family's life and to share holiday greetings across the miles. The year-end holidays are a good time to tell about your experiences from the past year and to express warm wishes for the year to come.

Why send a family newsletter? Most people send greeting cards to friends and loved ones at these times. A newsletter is a more informative yet convenient way of keeping in touch with those you don't see as often as you'd like.

Writing a family newsletter can also be a fun activity to do together as a family. You can make everyone feel included as you take stock of the events in your life together.

First, sit down and talk about the most important things that have happened in the past year. What special memories do you share? What have you learned or come to understand? Has anyone in your family achieved any accomplishments (like a



graduation from school or winning an award) or reached a major milestone (like retiring or moving into a new home)? Your family newsletter is a good place to share that information and relive those memories with people who could not be there to share your joy the first time.

Also, think about who will be reading your family newsletter. What would your friends or distant family members most like to hear about? Do they have any special interests that your family shares?

#### ARTICLE TITLE

When you send a holiday newsletter, you can let all of your family members write their own articles or stories. You can also include family portraits, children's school pictures, or photographs from family vacations. Think about what your family would tell each of your friends if you could see them face to face this holiday season. What would you most like to share?

#### ARTICLE TITLE

The purpose of a holiday newsletter is to keep friends and family updated on the events in your family's life and to share holiday greetings across the miles. The year-end holidays are a good time to tell about your

experiences from the past year and to express warm wishes for the year to come.

Why send a family newsletter? Most people send greeting cards to friends and loved ones at these times. A newsletter is a more informative yet convenient way of keeping in touch with those you don't see as often as you'd like.

Writing a family newsletter can also be a fun activity to do together as a family. You can make everyone feel included as you take stock of the events in your life together.

First, sit down and talk about the most important things that have happened in the past year. What special memories do you share? What have you learned or come to understand? Has anyone in your family achieved any accomplishments (like a graduation from school or winning an award) or reached a major milestone (like retiring or moving into a new home)? Your family newsletter is a good place to share that information and relive those memories with people who could not be there to share your joy the first time.

Also, think about who will be reading your family newsletter. What would your friends or distant family members most like to hear about? Do they have any special interests that your family shares?

#### ARTICLE TITLE

When you send a holiday newsletter, you can let all of your family members write their own articles or stories. You can also include family

"If you could sum up your life over the past year, what would you say?"

portraits, children's school pictures, or photographs from family vacations. Think about what your family would tell each of your friends if you could see them face to face this holiday season. What would you most like to share?

#### ARTICLE TITLE

The purpose of a holiday newsletter is to keep friends and family updated on the events in your family's life and to share holiday greetings across the miles. The year-end holidays are a good time to tell about your experiences from the past year and to express warm wishes for the year to come.

Why send a family newsletter? Most people send greeting cards to friends and loved ones at these times. A newsletter is a more informative yet convenient way of keeping in touch with those you don't see as often as you'd like.

Writing a family newsletter can also be a fun activity to do together as a family. You can make everyone feel included as you take stock



of the events in your life together.

First, sit down and talk about the most important things that have happened in the past year. What special memories do you share? What have you learned or come to understand? Has anyone in your family achieved any accomplishments (like a graduation from school or winning an award) or reached a major milestone (like retiring or moving into a new home)? Your family newsletter is a good place to share that information and relive those memories with people who could not be there to share your joy the first time.

Also, think about who will be reading your family newsletter. What would your friends or distant family members most like to hear about? Do they have any special interests that your family shares?

#### ARTICLE TITLE

When you send a holiday newsletter, you can let all of your family members write their own articles or stories. You can also include family portraits, children's school pictures, or photographs from family vacations. Think about what your family would tell each of your friends if you could see them face to face this

holiday season. What would you most like to share?

## ARTICLE TITLE

The purpose of a holiday newsletter is to keep friends and family updated on the events in your family's life and to share holiday greetings across the miles. The year-end holidays are a good time to tell about your experiences from the past year and to express warm wishes for the year to come.

Why send a family newsletter? Most people send greeting cards to friends and loved ones at these times. A newsletter is a more informative yet convenient way of keeping in touch with those you don't see as often as you'd like.

Writing a family newsletter can also be a fun activity to do together as a family. You can



make everyone feel included as you take stock of the events in your life together.

First, sit down and talk about the most important things that have happened in the past year. What special memories do you share? What have you learned or come to understand? Has anyone in your family achieved any accomplishments (like a graduation from school or winning an award) or reached a major milestone (like retiring or moving into a new home)? Your family newsletter is a good place to share that information and relive those memories with

people who could not be there to share your joy the first time.

Also, think about who will be reading your family newsletter. What would your friends or distant family members most like to hear about? Do they have any special interests that your family shares?

When you send a holiday newsletter, you can let all of your family members write their own articles or stories. You can also include family portraits, children's school pictures, or photographs from family vacations. Think about what your family would tell each of your friends if you could see them face to face this holiday season. What would you most like to share?

The purpose of a holiday newsletter is to keep friends and family updated on the events in your family's life and to share holiday greetings across the miles. The year-end holidays are a good time to tell about your experiences from the past year and to express warm wishes for the year to come.

Family Name Street Address Address 2 City, ST ZIP Code

> RECIPIENT NAME STREET ADDRESS ADDRESS 2 CITY, ST ZIP CODE